
        HIMACHAL PRADESH  

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION. 

 

 

 CORRIGENDUM                  Dated   24
th

 February, 2022  

 Apropos to advertisement No. 59/11-2021 published in ‘The Tribune’ and 

‘Himachal Dastak’ on 24
th

 November, 2021, Addendum dated 22-12-2021 and detailed 

advertisement uploaded on Commission’s website (http://www.hppsc.hp.gov.in/hppsc), it is 

notified for information of all concerned that 01 post of Assistant District Attorney reserved 

for UR Ortho. Physically Handicapped of H.P. category has been withdrawn by the 

Government due to pending SLP. Other terms and conditions of the advertisement shall 

remain unchanged.  

 

Sd/ 

                                                                                                  (Devinder Kumar Rattan), IAS, 

                                          Secretary, 

                                         H.P. Public Service Commission, 

                                       Phone: 0177-2624313. 

  


